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The Cumberland Senior’s Safety Society met on February 28th at 2 pm at the CANSA 
Activity Center. 
 
One of the components of the group is to create awareness of important issues and 
translating relevant knowledge for citizen’s use.  Therefore the Coordinator has agreed 
to assist the Town of Amherst in in obtaining feedback from seniors on their concerns. 
This will be done through workshops, an Awareness Campaign, publication of material 
and any other ways he may be able to assist them. 
 
2 presentations were held during this period: 

 Senior Safety program Overview 

 Frauds and Scams Awareness 

Direct Service Delivery 

 7 home visits conducted during this period 

The Coordinator continues to work with other committees in the area to promote the 
senior’s program and participates in various committee initiatives. 
 
Thank you. 

 

 


